
 

PUBLIC NOTICE: WATER RESTRICTIONS IN AREAS 

UNDER UMUZIWABANTU LOCAL MUNICIPALITY 
 

Ugu District Municipality hereby informs its customers that the Municipality has decided to introduce emergency 
water restrictions in the Umuziwabantu municipal area. The restrictions are implemented in terms of Part 7, 

Section 57 and 58 of the Ugu District Municipality Water and Sanitation Services By-laws with immediate effect. 

FACEBOOK: Ugu District Municipality  
SMS LINE: 44751 

08000 (WATER) 92837 
 

 

                

 

 

 

  

 

 

ANYBODY ENGAGING IN ILLEGAL CONNECTIONS WILL BE PROCECUTED 

 

STATIC TANKS HAVE BEEN PLACED AT STRATEGIC POINTS FOR RELIEF SUPPLY 

CUSTOMER COOPERATION IN THIS REGARD WILL BE HIGHLY APPRECIATED AND FAILURE TO 
COMPLY WITH THIS NOTICE WILL RESULT IN STRICT FINES UP TO R4 000 BEING ISSUED. 

The use of hosepipes 

and/or any sprinkler 

or irrigation systems is 

forbidden. 

 

Car washes may use 

buckets only and no 

other systems, unless it 

is recycled water. Filling 

of pools with municipal 

water is forbidden. 

 

 

 

The use of Fire 

hydrants and Fire 

hoses is strictly for fire 

fighting only. 

 

Allowing taps and showers 

to run unattended as well 

as leaking cisterns, pipes 

and taps will be regarded 

as an offence. 

 

 

Water Restrictions will 

continue until the 

municipality reaches 

satisfactory water 

conservation levels. 

 

Umuziwabantu (Harding), climate 

change impact is real and critical 

for you. You are in the Inland 

Southern Zone and have been 

experiencing drought significantly 

since 2015. Hot conditions from 

now on are not going to be easy 

for you.  

 


